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Department of Urban Development
Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Inspection Services
Michael J. Nugent

Manager Director
CITY OF PORTLAND W

January 24, 2001 Q ' ?f

Dante’ | Q . \

1 City Center / - %

Portland, Maine 04101 . 7]

RE:032-L-002 Certified Mail # 70001670000030717878

Dear Sir or Madame: W

Please find attached a copy of a prior billing notice that was sent pursuant to our Food Service Inspection
Program. Our records show that payment has not been received.

Pursuant to Section 15-8 of the City Licensing Ordinance, this office if referring a recommendation to the
City Clerk that your license renewal be denied until all fees due to the City are paid.

Section 15-3 of the Ordinance disallows operation of the business without said license.

This constitutes an appealable decision pursuant to Section 15-9 of the Ordinance. Please feel free to
contact me at 874-8700 , if you wish to discuss the matter or have any questions.

Sincerely,

“Th-unk
Mike Nugent
Manager of Inspection Services

Cc: City Clerk

389 Congress St Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8700 FAX 874-8716 TTY 874-8936
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Department of Urban Development

Joseph E. Gray, Jr.
Director

Michael J. Nugent
Manager

CITY OF PORTLAND
BILLING NOTICE

December 7, 2000

Dante’s
One City Center
Portland, Maine 04101
Certified Mail: 7099 34000019 5716 1844

Re: 032-L-002
Dear Sir or Madam:

The City Council passed the following amendment on May 17,1999:

Sec 11-37. Inspection Performance Requirements. ]

All licensed Food Service Establishments shall be inspected annuatly on forms approved by the
State of Maine Dept. of Health Engineering. Establishments which obtain a score between 79 and
84 may be inspected monthly until the establishment has achieved the score of 85 or above.
Establishments with a score of 78 on two consecutive inspections shall be referred to the City Clerk
for action pursuant to Chapter 15; provided, however, the foregoing shall not be construed tobg a
limitation on the authority of the City to refer violations to the City Clerk for action pursuant to
Chapter 15.

Re-inspection fee for FSE $75.00 per re-inspection

Since that date, the City of Portland Inspection Services Team has inspected the above Food Service
Establishment on the following dates with the following results:

10/17/0082  11/17/200 87
. Based on this standard vour establishment has been re-inspected 1 time. You now owe the City of
Portland 75.00 in re-inspection fees. This fee must be paid within 30 days. Failure to pay the re-
inspection fee will cause this office to notify the City Clerk for action pursuant to Chapter 15,
including withholding future License renewals. Please fee free to contact me at 874-8700, if you
wish to-discuss-this.

Sincerely,

n-Nugnt G

Mike Nugent
Manager of Inspection Services

389 Congress St Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8700 FAX 874-8716 TTY 874-8936



